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Date: 11/05/2023 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan! 

With the Summer Break progressing and children enjoying their happy time with their Families, near and 

far, we urge you to take good care of yourself and your loved ones. Drink plenty of fluids and stay 

hydrated. Take shower daily to keep clean, at the same time not waste water.  

To ensure that the children have a constructive holiday, some Holiday Homework and Projects are given 

(shared on NeverSkip) which will keep the child active and observant. These projects can easily be done 

by the children and you could assist only where required.  This will indeed provide an enjoyable learning 

experience. Apart from completing that, we insist that our children do a little more to save the greenery, 

stray animals and birds in the vicinity by giving them water and food as deemed fit. Children may click 

pictures while they are serving the nature and share it with us when they come to school.  

We, at School, are missing the hustle – bustle in the premises and are eager to welcome our children back 

to school. The School Reopening dates are as follows: 

Grade/s Date Day 

Grade IX June 1, 2023 Thursday 

Grades I – VIII June 5, 2023 Monday 

Mont I, II & III June 6, 2023 Tuesday 

For any queries, school office can be contacted from Monday to Saturday between 9am to 4pm on +91 

7262039399, +91 7262069699. Alternatively, you may write to us at 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

Wish you and your family a happy time together during the vacation. 

Regards 

 

Ruchi Masih 

Principal 
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